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Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 

The school for Blind Children in Cooch Behar 

in India sends well-wishes and Christmas and 

New Year’s greetings to their fellow compat-

riots as well as to their supporters in Sweden. 

The photos show how they spread joy and how 

our donations brought some relief to the hard 

times in Cooch Behar and its surroundings. 

 

Here Raj, Svetlana and school co-workers visit the ethnic minority 

peoples of Garo, Baro, Rava and Adibasi. These tribes live in small 

villages, mainly supporting themselves on what the forest provides. 

         

Also on the Andamans (in the Bay of Bengal in the  

Indian Ocean, nearly 3000 kilometers south of Cooch Behar), the SB Foundation could spread Christmas joy. In spite 

of the Corona restrictions 65 persons were permitted to attend the Christmas service, where a small family choir sang. 

Afterwards Christmas presents were handed out and a Christmas meal served.  

          
 

Warm greetings from the SB Foundation/Stiftelsen Brödet/  
and from us in the board, Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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